
A public hearing for the purpose of receiving comment on proposed Local Law 2-
2021 opting out of both licensing and establishing retail cannabis dispensaries and/or 
on-site cannabis consumption establishments within the Town of Shelby pursuant to 
Cannabis Law Section 131, to be held on November 9, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at the Shelby 
Town Hall.  A copy of proposed Local Law 2-2021 can be found here: 
https://townofshelbyny.org/local-law-2-opting-out/ 
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